
Headteacher’s 
Blog

Friday 22nd  January 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
Hoping you are keeping safe and well. Thank you for your continued support this week, everyone is doing a 
fantastic job; both at school and at home. Just to clarify, we are not closed and teachers are involved in 
teaching lessons to those children who are in school each day and if there is a delay in responding to a 
message  this is the reason behind it
Please take care, stay safe and be kind to yourselves and each other.
Best wishes, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

More Online Learning - Saving 
lives through education.
This public access version of StayWise 
brings together many educational 
resources from the emergency services 
and voluntary safety organisations so 
you can easily find trusted resources to 
help with home schooling linked to age 
groups, themes and curriculum areas. 
We hope this helps to bring learning to 
life, in a fun way, in these difficult times.
https://staywise.co.uk 
Miss Dick has also shared with me an 
online First Aid course your children can 
be involved in. It’s really practical and 
sessions are recorded so you can view 
them at a time that suits you -  
https://www.facebook.com/
minifirstaid/videos/718393345733815/

NSPCC Assembly
Throughout the year we 
usually have different visitors 
to school to deliver 
assemblies. Here is an 
assembly from the NSPCC 
that has been created during 
lockdown.https://youtu.be/
qm0kccbZpYY

This weeks Pop Uk 
Link - https://
www.youtube.com/
watch?v=O-
A2WDBsc4U&featur
e=youtu.be
Sumdog Winner 1st  
place Tilly, 2nd 
Place Freddie and 
3rd place Luca.

Fun at home and school.
A small selection of photos 
from this week are pictured 
below. Please see your child 
class home learning page for 
more.

Virtual Reading Library.
Last Friday I sent out 
information and a Parents 
Guide so that all children in 
Year 1 -Year 6 can read virtual 
reading books and keep 
quizzing on them, ensuring 
that their reading progress 
continues. I have heard some 
fantastic feedback. Please 
ensure your child is using this. 
If you need some further 
support  contact your class 
teacher and they will be glad 
to help!

Modern Foreign Languages
For a while now we have been 
looking  for a way in which to 
enhance our MFL provision. 
Historically we have taught a 
combination of French and 
Spanish in KS2 in readiness for 
DCHS. We would like to extend 
this provision as a ‘virtual’ After 
School Club. Please see letter 
from me with full details to all 
KS 1 and 2 children.


